
 

 

 

The first 2018 meeting of the Advisory Committee to the Oregon Department of Veterans’ 
Affairs will be held from 9:30 a.m. to noon March 7 at 4 Spirits Distillery, 3405 S.W. Deschutes 
St. in Corvallis. The public is invited to attend and participate. 

The committee is made up of veterans appointed by the governor to provide counsel on veteran 
issues and represent veteran concerns across Oregon. Its nine members serve in a vital advisory 
role to the director and staff of the Oregon Department of Veterans’ Affairs. 

The advisory committee’s meetings are held throughout the state on the first Wednesday in 
March, June, September and December. Registration is encouraged, but not required. If you plan 
on attending, please RSVP here. 

More information can be found at ODVA's website. To contact the Advisory Committee, please 
email vaac@odva.state.or.us. 

Stay connected with the latest veteran information #oregonvet 
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